12/1/2017 1_1 Mail Business RE_ 1010763 College View Business Addition Printout

Catherine P. Bradley <cbradley@cabq.gov> 12/1/2017 1:15 PM

RE: 1010763 College View Business Addition

To Jethro Swavely <jethrobodean45@gmail.com> » Planning Plat Approval <platgisreview@cabq.gov> Copy
Gary Maple <maple@thesurveyoffice.com> « arch.plan@comcast.net <arch.plan@comcast.net> «
Shahab Biazar <sbiazar@cabq.gov> « Kym Dicome <kdicome@cabq.gov>

Jethro, your .dxf for College View has been approved. This email will notify the city DRB
office.

Catherine Bradley

GlIS Coordinator

Planning Dept - AGIS

600 2nd St NW
Albuquerque, NM 87102

(505)924-3929

From: Jethro Swavely [mailto:jgthrobodean%@qmail.com]
Sent: Friday, December 01, 2017 9:41 AM

To: Planning Plat Approval

Cc: 'Maple, Gary'; arch.plan@comcast.net

Subject: 1010763 College View Business Addition

DXF and PDF files for city project number 1010763, college view business addition replat attached for review.

Thank you,
Jethro

https://mailxchange.1and1 .comlappsuitelv=7.8.3-32.!print.html?print_151 2159938435



